Hinsdale Select Board Public Hearing Minutes Wednesday, July 27, 2022, 7:30 pm Community Room, Downstairs, Town Hall 39 South Street, Hinsdale MA

Present:

Earl Peck, Chairman
Bart Collin, Selectman
Clarissa Mitchell, Administrative Assistant

Absent: Robert Graves, Town Administrator

Attendees by Zoom: Erica McCarthy & Adrienne Dean, Esq.

At 8:03 pm Chairman Peck opened the public hearing according to "The Regulation of the Use and Distribution of Marijuana Not Medically Prescribed," M.G.L. c. 94G and "Medical Use of Marijuana", M.G.L. c. 94I. The purpose of the hearing is to consider/act on a Special Permit request by Green Patriot, LLC., to cultivate marijuana at 110 Bullard's Crossing Road.

Marc Volk from Foresight Land Services submitted the plans to the Planning Board, and they said the plans meet all of the criteria. It is already an existing operation where they can grow marijuana. Nothing has changed from the original plans except that Jodi and Elizabeth McCarthy (owners) sold part of it and changed the company's name.

Chairman Peck said they would decide at the next Select Board meeting in two weeks (8/10/22) whether or not they grant a Special Permit to Green Patriot, LLC.

Respectfully submitted, Clarissa Mitchell

Earl Peck- Chairman

Bart Collins- Selectman